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Thank you for supporting the Right to Rest measure.  

 

These are uncomfortable times, even when you have job security. Those that oppose 

this measure likely can only see short-sightedness of a fluid population in-crisis and 

can't see what it is like not to feel like they have any choice. To have housing stability 

allows you to focus on getting needed help-- instead of simply starting alive.  

 

Please support the Right to Rest, until there are more opportunities to offer people 

more than survival, so they earn a reasonable wage and be respected again. ?? 

 

Thank you!  

 

Christian 


